
National Vocation Awareness Week 

Bulletin Blurbs 

Did you know that in our country, compared to 50 years ago, there are 20,000 

fewer priests and 130,000 fewer religious sisters?  During Vocation Awareness 

week, please pray that young people today will hear and respond to God’s call. And 

do your part to encourage them to consider the priesthood and religious life. 


